
 

 
 

THE CITY OF GOLETA INVITES YOU TO ATTEND A  
RIBBON CUTTING BY MAYOR ERIC ONNEN FOR 

NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT AT  
BELLA VISTA OPEN SPACE 

 
NEAR THE CORNER OF MIRANO DRIVE AND 

SAVONA AVENUE 
  

THURSDAY, MARCH 18 @ 4:00 PM 
 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 
ESPECIALLY CHILDREN !!! 

 
Project Contact:   

George Amoon, Project Manager   
961-7563 

 

         
 

 
 
 
 


